Dear [candidates name], 
We would like to thank you for taking the time to interview for the [position name] position. We appreciate the opportunity to review your credentials and we are pleased with your interest in working with The Eshelman School of Pharmacy at The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. 
We had an excellent pool of applicants making it difficult to narrow our search to those candidates with the qualifications and experience that best match the position requirements. Although your credentials do not specifically meet our needs at this time, we recognize your strong potential and invite you to visit our website to learn about other employment opportunities with the School. 
We are grateful for your patience during this process and wish you the best of luck in your job search.
Sincerely, 
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